Department of Environmental
Resources Management

2300 North Jog Road, 4th Floor
West Palm Beach, FL 33411-2743
(561) 233-2400
FAX: (561) 233-2414

www.pbcgov.com/erm

Palm Beach County
Board of County
Commissioners

Mack Bernard, Mayor
Dave Kerner, Vice Mayor’
Hal R. Valeche
Gregg K. Weiss
Robert S. Weinroth
Mary Lou Berger

Melissa McKinlay

County Administrator

Verdenia C. Baker

“An Equal Opportunity
Affirmative Action Employer”

Official Electronic Letterhead

January 25, 2019

Sergeant James Pike
Tequesta Police Department
Village of Tequesta

357 Tequesta Drive
Tequesta, FL 33469

SUBJECT: MARINE LAW ENFORCEMENT CONTRACT
Dear Sergeant Pike:

On October 25, 2018, the Tequesta Police Department was awarded
$16,660 from the Palm Beach County Manatee Protection Plan (MPP)
funding for additional on-water law enforcement in the County’s
Waterways.

I am pleased to announce that the Tequesta Police Department will be
reimbursed up to an additional $2,975 for this effort, for a total award of
up to $19,635.

Thank you for your commitment and dedication to protect manatees. If
you have questions, please call me at 561 -233-2400 or contact Ms. Mayra
Ashton, Project Manager, at mashton@pbcegov.org or 561-233-2451.

Sincerely,

Deborah Drum, Director
Environmental Resources Management
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